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Stars of the week—Bankhouse This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

 

 

Huddersfield Town Tournament 

On Tuesday 22nd January our girls and boys football teams competed in the Huddersfield Town tournament at 

Soccer City in Huddersfield. Both teams played exceptional and we were so proud to see them both in the finals at 

the end of the day. The girls came away very happy with coming 2nd and the boys after winning the final, are 

through to the next stage on Monday 4th February. 

 

 

Cross Country  

 

The Calderdale Cross 

Country Finals were 

held on 24th January 

at Savile Park, Halifax. 

All our entrants did 

amazing with 6 of 

them qualifying for the West Yorkshire finals at Temple 

Newsam in March. 

Well done to everyone who took part. 

BINGO! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our year five pupils visited Copley Mill House this morn-

ing for Bingo and biscuits. George has found his voca-

tion as a bingo caller 



Mon 4th Feb Hudds Town football tournament  - Y5 & Y6 boys 

Karate after school club 

Tues 5th Feb Mini Olympics after school club 

5.30pm Governors meeting @ New Road 

Weds 6th Feb Y4 swimming 

Cooking after school club 

Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 7th Feb 7pm FOCSA night out @ Craft Bar West Vale 

Fri 8th Feb SOW— Northdene 
4.45pm Y5 & Y6 boys singing concert @ Ryburn (meet at 3.50pm) 

     What's happening in school week beginning 4th February 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 96 0 

Bankhouse 95 0 

Greenpark 97 0 

Riverwood 99 1 

Springwood 99 2 

Calder 97 2 

Lydbrook 97 2 

Woodhouse 95 0 

  

 

 
NIGHT OUT 

Thursday 7th Feb, 7pm 
All parents are welcome to join the 
FOCSA committee for a social night 
out at the Craft Bar in West Vale.                         

Hope to see you there. 
 

Family Action helpline 

The service is a helpline for  families who are going through stressful 
times, financial worries, amongst lots of other issues that families face. 
The helpline is free and the lines are open from 6pm - 10pm weekdays 
and 10am - 1pm on weekends. 
 
The helpline is run by Family Action and the number is: 0808 802 6666 

Families can also contact them by email if they prefer:  
familyline@familyaction.org.uk 

Web link  https://www.family-action.org.uk/ 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 4th feb-10th Feb 

Next week in school we will be using our assemblies to focus on well-
being using the recommended resources. The theme this year is 
heathy inside and outside. If you would like to view any of the re-
sources available to you as parents, the link is  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/schools-and-youth-
groups 

 

 

Congratulations to Miss Hardcastle who was appointed Learning 

Mentor to cover Miss Adamson’s Maternity leave. Miss Hardcastle 

will be in role from 25/02/2019 however, you will start to notice 

her at the front of school alongside Miss Adamson. Please don’t 

hesitate to approach or contact Miss Hardcastle if you have any 

queries or concerns.  
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